
                              

B A R R I N G T O N   C L U B 
                                                                             ___________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

     News & Notes 
 
February 2024 
 
We are happy to have Season in full swing here at Barrington Club.  It’s always good to greet returning 
friends and to get acquainted with first-time visitors.  Although we’re experiencing an unseasonably 
cool and gray start to the year, when the sun does make an appearance it’s great to catch up at the 
pool or on the beach.  And despite the weather forcing a re-schedule of our Welcome Back Party, the 
change in date certainly did not diminish folks’ enthusiasm for getting together.  Attendance at this 
year’s Welcome Back Party was nearly double that of last years’!  Next up will be a Super Bowl Party on 
February 11, and plans are in the works for a BBQ bash later in the month.  You’ll always find event 
details and sign-up sheets posted on the bulletin board at the clubhouse.  You can also check the 
Community Calendar on the Barrington Club website (www.barringtonclubnaples.com). 
 

In Season, demand for available parking increases.  This is particularly challenging on the west side of 
the property.  Residents are asked to park one of their vehicles in their garage – and only park second 
vehicles outside.  To ensure unauthorized vehicles don’t occupy spaces for residents, Barrington Club 
has instituted a parking permit system.  Owners are allowed two (2) hang tags.  Many owners already 
picked theirs up at the clubhouse earlier this year.  We notice several of them prominently displayed in 
vehicles throughout the property.  If you haven’t gotten yours yet, they can be obtained from Seacrest 
Southwest Property Management.  Their office is at 1044 Castello Dr., Ste. 206 in Naples. 
 

Maintenance, preservation and enhancement of Barrington Club’s landscape, waterscape and property 
continue to be a priority.  Much-needed tree trimming has recently been completed and landscaping 
upgrades, including replacement of failed plantings is ongoing, with plans for long-term sustainability 
being implemented.  Residents adjacent to the waterscape will also note that the first phase of bridge 
revitalization has begun and will continue into the coming months. 
 

Finally, be sure to add Barrington Club’s Annual Meeting to your calendar.  It will take place at the 
Pelican Bay Community Center on March 13 at 5:00PM.  It will include election of the Board of Directors 
and other important matters.  All owners are encouraged to attend, if possible.  Watch your mail and 
email for more information. 
 

In the meantime, stay warm, enjoy the sun, and always greet your friends and neighbors with a smile.   

http://www.barringtonclubnaples.com/

